From: Jeremy Deming

To: Lavagnino, Steve; Hartmann, Joan

Cc: Foley, Susan; mmickiewicz7@gmail.com; Carmen; sbcob
Subject: Human Services Funding Options

Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 4:11:49 PM

Supervisors Lavagnino & Hartman:

We are aware that you will be discussing a number of options related to Human Services
Commission grant funding at the meeting tomorrow in Santa Maria. The options the Board will be
considering are plentiful, but only one represents the best choice for current grantees waiting for
the release of the new County NOFA. Please vote in favor of Option 4 (extending existing grantees;
delay NOFA): Extend existing grantees for one year and revisit a new NOFA next year. This would
benefit existing human services grantees and give the County greater flexibility to assess its situation
next year.

As a direct provider of safety net services and a current human services grantee, | am sure you know
how important continued funding is for the children and teens we serve. We are hopeful the Board
will support full continued funding for existing human services grantees and we look forward to
working with the Human Services Commission to create a new NOFA in 2019. Ensuring continued
services are available to the children and teens most in need throughout Guadalupe and Santa Maria
is of the utmost importance. Please contact me directly should you need additional information.

Jeremy L. Deming

Executive Director - CEO

Boys & Girls Clubs of Santa Maria Valley
www.bgcsmv.org
www.facebook.com/bgcsmv
www.twitter.com/bgcsmv
805-354-7422 (direct)

805-268-1945 (cell)

805-928-7754 (fax)

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and attached document(s) may
contain confidential information that is intended only for the recipient(s). If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any
action in reliance upon the information is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender.
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